
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

24th May 2019 

Hello  everyone  

What an exciting end to the term! Our sports days were lovely and we were very 
grateful to Mr Rossetti for all his organisation.  Mr Rossetti said how impressed he 
had been with the teamwork he had seen, in particular children congratulating 
others when they won.  

This morning we welcomed special visitors from Keir Construction in assembly. They 
helped us to award our ‘Learning Champion’ medals AND brought a Big box of books 
for the Hub. We are really grateful for their support.  Also in assembly Bushra and 
Sumaya received a special Award for their progress at Boxing Club. Well done 
everyone! 

After the holiday we know many families will be celebrating Eid. School policy is that 
families who are celebrating may take one day off for religious observance. Then, on 
the Friday of our first week back, there will be Eid activities in classes AND a party 
after school. Please support our PTA by bringing food to share on this day. 

This morning Year 3 performed their fantastic 
rollicking show ‘Pirates vs Mermaids’ to the 
school. As I write this they are getting ready to 
perform again - this time to parents! 

Have a lovely break,  

Sue Ramsay,   

Head teacher. 

See you back at school on Monday 3rd  June! 

Reception: Zedeciah and Ismael 

Year 1: Ayan and Ibraheem 

Year 2:  Asma and Yusuf 

Year 3:  Nur and A-ziah 

Year 4:  Hassan and Asad 

Year 5:  Mohamed and Warfa 

Year 6:  Muscab and Lily 

Keir Construction staff and Learning Champions! 

Keir brought us some lovely 

new books for the Hub! 



  Today is the last chance 

to claim any lost things!  

We will recycle any 

unclaimed property over 

the half term! 

Please make that they remember 

to bring their swimming kit to 

school with them! 

  YEAR 6 CAMP DEPOSIT  

£20 PAYMENT MUST BE 

MADE BY 7 JUNE! 

 
Please make sure your child is wearing 
their uniform and looking super smart 
for their final primary school photos! 

Year 6 Leavers’ 
Photos  will be 

taken on Friday 
7th June  

Monday 10 - Friday 15 June  

Every day after school! 

There will be a wide range of titles 

for every reading level! Favourite 

series and authors will get kids 

excited about reading! 

  

 

  YEAR  4 
THURSDAY 6 JUNE  @ 3:30pm 

for all parents of children going to camp  

Being held in Year 4 Swallow Classroom  

On Friday 7 June children will be 

learning about Eid and doing some 

special activities in class. Our 

wonderful PTA are organising an Eid 

Party as well after school! Please 

help by bringing food to share. 



 
 

On Monday 3 April we will  be having an ‘Inner Peace’ day. Some 
visitors will run workshops with each class and there will be some 

craft activities. 
At the end of the school day is a special whole school assembly 

with a sitar player, a violinist and a flamenco dancer!  
Parents are very welcome to come and watch the assembly which 

will start at 2:15pm. 
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Mums’ netball at Hannah More! 

Fridays after assembly from June 7th 

Women only  

Everyone welcome  

Free crèche 

 After-school  

Stay and Play 
Fire-building, rope 

swings, art and craft 

and outdoor play for 

Hannah More families. 

After school on 

Mondays! 

10 and 17 June,  8 and 

15 July 



Ahoy Year 4! 


